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RGPS/N25/P4/010 
 
10 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian,  
 
 

Primary 4 Raffles Experience Day - 28 & 29 April 2025 
 
At RGPS, we aim to develop our students into creative thinkers, lifelong learners and 
value-based leaders. To achieve these outcomes, we provide additional learning paths 
and experiences, as we believe in maximising the potential of each RGPS girl. We 
encourage our students to become active participants in their own education and develop 
a passion and joy for learning. 
We have arranged workshops on Raffles Experience Day for each level to provide deeper 
learning opportunities. Students will record their learning reflections in their journals to 
track and take ownership of their development in their areas of interest. 
 
We have designated 28 & 29 April to be Raffles Experience Day for our P4 students. The 
workshop will be conducted during curriculum time.  
 
 

Workshop for Primary 4 Raffles Experience Day 
 
The schedule for the P4 Raffles Experience Day for the respective classes is as follow: 
 

Date (Day) Classes Time 

28 & 29 April 2025  4A, 4B, 4C, 4D, 4E, 4F, 4G, 
4H, 4I 

During curriculum hours  

 

Workshop Details 
Focus:  Art & Craft  
Title:   ASEAN Day Collaboration  
Synopsis:  
The workshop offers students an experiential learning platform through engaging activities 
such as art and craft, traditional games, basic language learning, and the reading of 
ASEAN folktales. These activities provide valuable opportunities for students to gain 
deeper insights into the culture and practices of another country. 
 
Through these experiences, we aim to help students develop 21st-century skills, global 
awareness, and cross-cultural competencies. 
 
Our P4 workshop is fully funded by the MOE Trips for Internationalisation Experience (TIE) 
fund, meaning students do not need to make any payment. This initiative aligns with  
our commitment to integrating global citizenship education into the curriculum and 
nurturing globally competent learners. 



We will seek parent’s/guardian’s acknowledgement via Parents’ Gateway between 10 
March to 15 March.  
 
 
We look forward to your support in your daughter’s/ward’s development in our school.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact Ms. Tan Li Peng at tan_li_peng@schools.gov.sg 
 
 
 
Your Partner in Education, 
 
Mrs. Elaine Quek 
Principal 
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